
SCOPP Community Meeting 

2-13-19 

The meeting was called to order at 1:06 PM. 

Pledge of Allegiance 

Roll call: Present – Cheryle Johnson, Barbara Zitz, Leona Plante, Jackie Hojnacki, Lois Edwards 

Absent:  Betty Marlow 

The Secretary’s report from January 23 was read by Lois Edwards. 

There are two corrections to the January SCOPP Minutes.  They are as follows: 

1.  The date on the Backpack Fundraiser is April 6, not April 4. 

2. Golf Carts of Vero Beach donated three $199.00 prizes of maintenance instead of one as 

stated in the previous minutes. 

 

Eileen Derrick made a motion to accept the Secretary’s report – seconded by Sharon Talty 

Our treasurer, Betty Marlow, was absent; therefore, a paper copy of the January report was 

disseminated to the attendees.  The balance as of January 31, 2019 was $5,516.04. 

Cheryle talked about the Fashion Show on Feb. 15. She asked for some volunteer men to help 

with moving tables and chairs to make room for models in the back room. 

Always in need of volunteers to chair events, decorate, prep, kitchen, etc. 

Cheryle reported that Joan Martinez and Carla Laver are the Nominating Committee Chairs for 

March elections 

Cheryle will appoint a treasurer and co-chair 

Lois Edwards read a letter of resignation from Barb Zitz, who has served as co-chair on our 

BOD. 

There is still opportunity to host the St. Patrick’s Day party coming up March 16.  The band will 

be the Manhattan Harmony. 

Upcoming Events: 

Potluck:_ Feb. 20 – 5:00 

Not So New Newlywed Game – Feb. 24 – 7:00 – Wedding cake will be served following the 

show. 

Copabanana Night Club Show – March 2 – Hosted by Norm Dane and Joe Careccia – Singers 

and comedy acts from the park. 



 

March 9 – Private party 

March 23 – Sunrise Breakfast 9-12 

Cheryle talked about Sun’s new requirement of a $200.00 deposit before each event.  Karen 

Whaley asked who would be responsible to inspect the carpet and when after an event? 

No February birthdays 

Karen Whaley made a motion to adjourn the meeting – seconded by Marie Quattrucci. 

The meeting was adjourned at 1:30 PM. 


